CI5: Change in the contact information
On 14 Sep 2018, No.5 Construction Investment Joint Stock Company announced the change in the contact information as follows:
Change in the Company’s email address
- Email before the change: cmco5@hcm.vnn.vn
- Email after the change: cic5@cic5.com.vn
Reasons for the change: The old email was broken

Effective date: 14 Sep 2018

